
Contact us at 617.209.1039 or 
customerservice@wickedgoodcupcakes.com 
to get started.

Choose from the following templates 
and we can personalize using your 
name, event date, and colors. Have 
your own design? Our cupcake 
coordinators can bring it to life!

CUSTOM LIDS 
FOR YOUR EVENT

Holidays

Merry Christmas Wreath 1 Merry Christmas Wreath 2 Happy Holidays Lights Happy Holidays Bows

Agnostic Silver/Gold Agnostic Silver

Feliz Navidad

Hannukah Menorah Hannukah Dreidel

Thanksgiving 1 Thanksgiving 2



Contact us at 617.209.1039 or 
customerservice@wickedgoodcupcakes.com 
to get started.

Choose from the following templates 
and we can personalize using your 
name, event date, and colors. Have 
your own design? Our cupcake 
coordinators can bring it to life!

CUSTOM LIDS 
FOR YOUR EVENT

Holidays

B2B Lights B2B Wreath B2B Snowflakes



Contact us at 617.209.1039 or 
customerservice@wickedgoodcupcakes.com 
to get started.

Choose from the following templates 
and we can personalize using your 
name, event date, and colors. Have 
your own design? Our cupcake 
coordinators can bring it to life!

CUSTOM LIDS 
FOR YOUR EVENT

Weddings

Classic 1 Classic 2 Classic 3 Classic 4

Modern 1 Modern 2 Modern 3 Modern 4



Contact us at 617.209.1039 or 
customerservice@wickedgoodcupcakes.com 
to get started.

Choose from the following templates 
and we can personalize using your 
name, event date, and colors. Have 
your own design? Our cupcake 
coordinators can bring it to life!

CUSTOM LIDS 
FOR YOUR EVENT

Weddings

Romantic 1 Romantic 2 Romantic 3

Rustic 1 Rustic 2 Rustic 3



Contact us at 617.209.1039 or 
customerservice@wickedgoodcupcakes.com 
to get started.

Choose from the following templates 
and we can personalize using your 
name, event date, and colors. Have 
your own design? Our cupcake 
coordinators can bring it to life!

CUSTOM LIDS 
FOR YOUR EVENT

Engagements & Showers

Romantic Shower Floral Shower Botanical Shower Blooms & Leaves Shower



Contact us at 617.209.1039 or 
customerservice@wickedgoodcupcakes.com 
to get started.

Choose from the following templates 
and we can personalize using your 
name, event date, and colors. Have 
your own design? Our cupcake 
coordinators can bring it to life!

CUSTOM LIDS 
FOR YOUR EVENT

Baby Showers

It’s a Boy It’s a Girl It’s a Baby Oh Baby Sprinkles

Hello Baby - Blue Hello Baby - Pink Hello Baby - Purple Oh Baby Watercolor

Little Strawberry Sunshine Little Peanut



Contact us at 617.209.1039 or 
customerservice@wickedgoodcupcakes.com 
to get started.

Choose from the following templates 
and we can personalize using your 
name, event date, and colors. Have 
your own design? Our cupcake 
coordinators can bring it to life!

CUSTOM LIDS 
FOR YOUR EVENT

Birthdays

Quinceañera - Teal Quinceañera - Pink Sweet 16

Birthday - Confetti Birthday - Cake Birthday - Balloons



Contact us at 617.209.1039 or 
customerservice@wickedgoodcupcakes.com 
to get started.

Choose from the following templates 
and we can personalize using your 
name, event date, and colors. Have 
your own design? Our cupcake 
coordinators can bring it to life!

CUSTOM LIDS 
FOR YOUR EVENT

Milestones

Rodeo Kiss the Miss Bridal Gang

Retirement - Vacation Retirement - Adventure Retirement - Cheers



Contact us at 617.209.1039 or 
customerservice@wickedgoodcupcakes.com 
to get started.

Choose from the following templates 
and we can personalize using your 
name, event date, and colors. Have 
your own design? Our cupcake 
coordinators can bring it to life!

CUSTOM LIDS 
FOR YOUR EVENT

Graduations

Grad Cap - Blue Cap & Diploma - Blue



Contact us at 617.209.1039 or 
customerservice@wickedgoodcupcakes.com 
to get started.

Choose from the following templates 
and we can personalize using your 
name, event date, and colors. Have 
your own design? Our cupcake 
coordinators can bring it to life!

CUSTOM LIDS 
FOR YOUR EVENT

Parties

Baseball Party Football Party Disco Ball A Night to Remember

Pink Sparkles Party Pizza Party Pool Party Let’s Get Poppin’

Family Reunion Party Stripes Watch Party


